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Enrollment Remains Stable 
Our official fall opening enrollment for 2015-2016 was 723 
students on campus. We are grateful for continued recruitment 
efforts, which brought over 500 high school students to our 
campus for the Focus on Ministry weekends and over 300 
students for our third annual Tip-off Tournament. Our mid-year 
commencement service was held on December 17, where 22 
students received degrees. From that pool of graduates, five 
temporary calls were issued: four education and one staff 
ministry. For the second semester, the projected opening 
enrollment will be 686 full-time students on campus. 

Many Continuing Education at MLC 
Currently, 124 graduate students are pursuing a Master of Science 
in Education degree through MLC. By emphasis, they are 
enrolled in educational technology – 23, instruction – 40, 
leadership – 39, and special education – 22. An additional three 
students are pursuing a Master of Science in Educational 
Administration in the principal emphasis. Overall, our continuing 
education numbers remain strong with an unduplicated fall 2015 
enrollment of 352. Graduate Studies course enrollments have 
also seen a significant increase due to New Teacher Induction 
mentors receiving training via graduate-level mentoring courses.  

Urban Ministry Minor Underway 
MLC’s Urban Ministry inaugural courses, Introduction to Urban 
Educational Ministry and Advanced Teaching and Management 
Strategies, focus on those specialized skills. Experiential activities 
in the minor emphasize student teaching in urban settings, 
immersion trips, early field experiences, and urban summer 
school experiences. These learning opportunities are made 
possible through cooperation with a variety of schools and 
organizations including WLC, BLC, Lighthouse Youth Ministries, 
and Center for Urban Teaching. 
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MLC Low Rates Recognized 
The student costs at MLC are low enough to attract the attention 
of Money magazine, Washington Monthly, and most recently USA 
Today. USA Today reported: “. . . the costs of getting that 
[college] education increase every year, far surpassing the college 
savings of many families. . . . Martin Luther College keeps costs 
low, with the average yearly cost of the school being $18,000. 
This makes Martin Luther College very underpriced when 
compared to schools of similar quality.” What USA Today doesn’t 
realize is that our ranking is only possible through the support of 
WELS and our faithful donors. Thank you! 

MLC Direction Proves Valuable 
MLC has implemented a financial literacy program for all MLC 
students entitled MLC Direction. This program provides stronger 
financial understanding for our students so the transition after 
college is more productive. MLC Direction will also prepare 
these future called workers to carry out some of their varied 
financial responsibilities in our churches and schools. Through 
online assignments, personal consultation, and group 
presentations, MLC Direction provides training in budgeting, 
loan borrowing limits and repayment options, responsible credit 
card use, retirement, insurance, and other topics. 

MLC Day Planned for May 4, 2016 
With an emphasis on communication through social media, MLC 
Day will allow supporters across the globe to follow our activities 
online, share our message with friends, pray for our work of 
service, and give to support that work. Pray, Share, Give will be 
the focus of messages shared with MLC online ambassadors—
social media followers of MLC interested in spreading the good 
news of the gospel and the good news of MLC’s role in that 
proclamation. Watch for more information on how you can be 
involved in this exciting event on May 4!  
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